
AGENDA REPORT 

 

TO: Mayor Pat Humphrey & the Clare City Commission 

FROM: Jeremy Howard, City Manager 

DATE: July 13, 2023 

RE: Introduction of New Employee – Police Officer – Daylen Garver 

 

For the Agenda of July 17, 2023                 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Background.  After the recent retirement of Officer Dave Thompson, the City began the search 

for a new officer.  After reviewing and interviewing candidates, Mr. Daylen Garver was selected 

as the new officer.  Daylen was born and raised in Farwell Michigan, attending Farwell Area 

Schools. He later obtained his Associates Degree in Criminal Justice through Mid-Michigan 

College, while volunteering at the Clare Police Department as a Reserve Officer. He remained a 

Reserve with the department for approximately three years.  He later continued his education and 

training in law enforcement at the Kirtland Police academy in the winter of 2020. After 

completing the academy, Daylen took a job with the Missaukee County Sheriff’s Office as a 

Patrol Deputy.  Daylen is returning to his roots to work at the Clare Police Department and move 

back home.  Daylen is engaged to be married in October, 2023.   

 

We are excited to have Daylen serving the community here in Clare.   

 

Recommendation.  Please help me welcome Daylen to the City of Clare.  Daylen will also be in 

attendance at the meeting on Monday so you will be able to meet him then.     

  


